
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Honeywell Security & Communications 
2 Corporate Center Dr. Suite 100 
P.O. Box 9040 
Melville, NY  11747 
 

 
          May 2, 2008 

 
Discontinuation Announcement – Honeywell’s Opticam-IR CCD Day/Night Camera 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

 
Please be advised that the Opticam-IR, CCD Day/Night camera is being discontinued. 
Honeywell Video Systems has a complete line of cameras that are suitable for use with our 
Optiflex Video Controller, by simply installing an adapter (Opticoax-1 or Opticoax-3).   
 
Please visit this link for details regarding Honeywell’s new Performance Series Cameras.  
http://www.honeywellvideo.com/documents/L_PERFSRSB_D.pdf 
   
Should you need additional information or have any questions, please contact your local 
Honeywell Security District Manager.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dean Mason 

 
 
Communications Product Manager 
Honeywell Security 
516-577-2725 
Dean.Mason@Honeywell.com 
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